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REGENT PREPARATORY SCHOOL
OF OKLAHOMA

A CLASSICAL CHRISTIAN EDUCATION

Dear Regent Supporter,

The planning for Regent’s annual dinner auction, is well underway. This year’s event will take place 
on Saturday, February 6, 2021 at Southern Hills Country Club. The night will include fellowship, fun, 
and philanthropy for around 350 guests united in purpose to support Regent Preparatory School through 
sponsorships, and bidding on our silent and live auction packages.

Regent serves approximately 550 students from preschool through 12th grade. Since our beginning in 
2000, Regent has earned a reputation of academic excellence in the Tulsa area. Regent is one of only 
two full-time classical schools in the Tulsa area and one of only four in the state of Oklahoma.

To help make this fundraising event a success, we are seeking your support. We respectfully ask for 
_____________________________. Regent operates as a 501 (c)(3) nonprofit organization, which 
means all donations are tax deductible. (Tax ID # 73-1576027)

In return for your generous donation, we will happily recognize you as a contributor in our Auction 
Program. Complete and return the actual item you are donating along with this Auction Donation Form 
by ______________________. Please remember, all gift cards/services need to have an expiration at 
least six months from February 6, 2021 (the actual event date). A 12-month expiration date is preferred. 
If you have any questions or would like to be a sponsor for the event, please contact the Regent Auction 
Coordinator at (918) 663-1002 ext. 260.

Please contact me before the aforementioned date at _____________________________ with the details 
of your donation. I will make arrangements to pick up your actual donation.

We realize that you are probably asked numerous times for a contribution from other worthy 
organizations in our community, so the students, staff, and families of Regent thank you for your 
consideration of our request.

Sincerely,

The Regent Family


